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Dear Busaba 
  
I just registered for the APRIM.  Thanks for the efforts.  The website is shaping up nicely.   
  
I noticed for us from Taiwan, the selection for "Country" is "Taiwan, Province of China".  I understand very 
well this is because of the particular set of database downloaded by the person who set up the webpage.  
But you can see this poses an embarrasing situation for us.  I am not trying to solve the political dilemma, 
but do you think it is possible if the webmaster can simple choose a different database, for which Taiwan 
is just "Taiwan" (I've used many of such).   Thanks.   
  
Wen Ping   
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